
 

[Type here] 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

Issue 16  20th June 2025 

CONTACT US 

www.ashleighdarwen.co.uk 

01254 703171 

Ross Street, Darwen 

 
 

It’s hard to believe how quickly the weeks are flying by – the summer term is always a busy 

one, and this year is no exception! With just a few short weeks left until the end of term, 

there’s so much to look forward to. 

Our children have been enjoying a wonderful variety of school trips. Sporting events are in 

full swing, with children showing great enthusiasm, team spirit and determination – it’s been 

fantastic to see. 

Year 6 are preparing for their upcoming residential, which promises to be a memorable 

experience for the children involved. Meanwhile, transition and 'moving up' days are just 

around the corner, helping to ensure a smooth and positive start for everyone in September. 

A special mention must go to all those who auditioned for Ashleigh’s Got Talent – the 

enthusiasm and confidence on display were truly impressive, and we can’t wait to see the final 

show! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

10% Off P.E Kit 

For the month of June there will be a 10% off all PE kit which will be 

delivered to school before the end of the school year. Please order 

via the Lancashire P.E Services website.  https://www.lpes.uk 
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We’re proud to announce that we’ve achieved the GOLD School Games 

Mark!  

This fantastic achievement reflects the hard work and dedication of our PE 

and Extra-Curricular Sports Team in promoting competitive sport and 

physical activity throughout our school community. 

The School Games Mark is a government-led award that recognises schools' commitment to 

physical education, sport, and competition—both within school and in the wider community. It 

also helps schools evaluate and develop their PE provision. 

A huge thank you to all our amazing staff and supportive parents—your encouragement 

makes all the difference. And of course, well done to Mr Harty and the PE Team for their 

outstanding work in making sport such a vital and exciting part of school life. 

We’re so proud of our pupils for embracing every opportunity. Keep aiming high!  

 

 Parking outside School 

When dropping children off at school please avoid parking on zig-zag lines, kerbs, or 

pavements, this includes at breakfast club.  Let’s work together to keep all children safe and 

ensure clear access for everyone. 

 

Sticker Sale 

On Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th July, Year 4 will be holding a sticker sale. The children will 

be selling stickers that have images of their class animal.  The stickers will be sold in packs 

of 10 and cost 50p. If possible, please bring the exact change. All money raised will be 

donated to Epilepsy UK. 
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Year 4 Class Trip Tuesday 24th June  

Outdoor Learning – Year 1/2 

Outdoor Learning – Year 2 

Tuesday 24th June AM 

PM 

Ashleighs Got Talent Final Wednesday 25th June  

Cricket Tournament – invite only Thursday 26th June  

Athletics Witton Park – invite only Monday 30th June   

Outdoor Learning – Reception 

Outdoor Learning – Year 1  

Tuesday 1st July AM 

PM 

Reception Class Trip Wednesday 2nd July  

Moving up Morning  Thursday 3rd July   

Year 6 Winmarleigh Residential  Monday 7th – Wednesday 9th July  

Year 3 Trip Thursday 10th July  

Year 1 and Year 1 / 2 Trip Friday 18th July  

Year 6 Leavers assembly  Monday 21st July  9.30am 

School closes Tuesday 22nd July  1pm 


